

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 16th January2015

Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 27th January Class 3 trip to Great North Museum & Planetarium

Friday 6th February Class 2 trip to Harehope Quarry

Friday 13th February Break up for Half Term

Monday 23rd February Back to School

Thursday 26th February Tri-Schools Dance Festival

Thursday 5th March Year 5 & 6 Orienteering Festival

Friday 6th Match Year 5 & 6 Safety Carousel

Friday 13th March Red Nose Day

Thursday 19th March Football Team to Teesdale School

Thursday 19th March Last Leisure Centre session of Term

Monday 23rd March Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop

Thursday 26th March Break up for Easter Holidays

Tuesday 14th April Back to School

Class 3 Trip

Pupils in Class 3 are visiting The Great North Museum on Tuesday 27th January to learn about planets and have a look around the museum. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please indicate this on the reply slip and return it to school with £8 to cover the cost of transport and activities. Thank you to those of you who have already returned your forms and money.

Breakfast Club

A reminder that Breakfast Club is on each morning, Monday to Friday, offering a selection of food, drinks and games. We start at 8.00 a.m. and finish at 8.45 a.m. when children will go out on to the yard with a member of staff, there is no need to book. Please do not bring children to school before 8.00 a.m. as doors will be locked until this time.

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 **Harry Black**

✮

✮

Cass 2 **Luke Anderson**

Ella Howe Class 3

Well done to you all!



Cold Weather

Could we please ask parents to make sure that children bring warm coats, hats, gloves and scarves in to school to wear during break times. Please make sure that everything has their name in so that we can return any mislaid items. If your child wears wellingtons when we have snow on the ground, could they also bring a pair of ordinary shoes or slippers to change in to. Thank you.



PREPERPER O **Class 1 Request**

Could we please ask you to send any empty kitchen roll tubes or shoe boxes in to school for Class 1, they would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

ŵ

ŵ

ŵ

Film Club

In Film Club next week (Wednesday 21st January), Miss Morris is showing the original Annie film. If your child would like to watch it the cost is £2 which includes a snack.

Ÿ

ŵ ŵ

Money

All money brought in to school must be in an envelope with your child's name and what it is for on the front. Your child should then hand in to their class teacher at morning registration.